
Basketball Lettering Policy
2023-2024

To letter in basketball, a player needs to play in 50% of the varsity contests and
attain 3 out of 5 criteria:

1. Perfect attendance in practices and games (exceptions will be made for
sickness, family emergencies, funerals, etc.)

2. Attend 80% of summer workouts
3. Be named to the All-Conference, All-District, or All-State Team
4. Has no team or school discipline issues during the season
5. Maintain a 2.5 GPA

A player who has an injury that keeps them from playing provided that they
continue to attend practices and games if the injury keeps them from meeting the
time played requirement

Athletes will receive a letter if they are a member of a varsity team that is
conference champions, district champions, or state champions.

Managers who manage the entire season will receive a letter.

Athletes may receive a letter at the coaching staff's discretion.


